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ISSMGE - TC201

Geotechnical Aspects of Dykes and Levees, Shore Protection
and Land Reclamation

Newsletter December 2012

Dear Reader

This is the fourth newsletter of the ISSMGE Technical Committee 201: geotechnical aspects
of dykes and levees, shore protection and land reclamation. The intention of the newsletter is
to keep all members informed on the coming events and topics of our TC.

Meindert Van (Chairman TC201)
Cor Zwanenburg (Secretary TC201)

1. Meeting at the international soil mechanics conference in Paris 2013
The 4th committee meeting will be held during the 18th International Conference on Soil
mechanics and Geotechnical Engineering, Paris, 1-5 September 2013. More information on
the conference is found on http://www.issmge2013.org.

Please note that submission of papers is handled by the local member society, so please
check for deadlines etc. with your local member society

The main focus of the fourth meeting will be the next 4-years period of our TC. All members
are requested for ideas what they would like to achieve within TC201.

2. International Course Understanding Dike
Safety.

As part of TC201 activities the international course
Understanding Dike Safety will be organized from
May 28 -30 2013. Some of the TC members
experienced the successful edition in 2011.

More information of the course is found on the
website
http://www.deltares.nl/en/cursus/205905/
understanding-dike-safety, through which
registration is also possible. All TC members are
encouraged to pass on this website address to
everyone they think is interested in the course.
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3. Levee handbook
A few weeks ago we received a draft copy of the levee handbook. The draft version is still
downloadable through http://www.leveehandbook.net/download-handbook.asp A rapid e-mail
announcement notified TC members to review, parts, of the handbook, which was extensively
by some members.

The next phase in the preparation of the handbook will be its official launch which takes place
during a small conference in in the period from 2nd to 4th October 2013 in South France.

4. Next Newsletter
The next newsletter will be send around at May 15th. Please provide all news letter
information to the secretary Cor Zwanenburg, cor.zwanenburg@deltares.nl.


